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Working for our Future.” 

October 2024 

www.shermanny.org 

 

OCTOBER 31ST, 5-7PM 

Remember to be safe, walk in a 

group, be kind and have fun! 

 

We want to thank all our wonderful fire 

fighters, EMTs and auxiliary volunteers 

who selflessly serve 

this community. 

  

COMPANY  
STANLEY HOSE  

GUN RAFFLE 
THE ANNUAL GUN RAFFLE WILL BE HELD ON 

NOVEMBER 9TH, 2024, IN THE FIRE HALL AT 

122 PARK STREET. DOORS WILL OPEN AT 7PM.  

TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED FROM STANLEY 

HOSE MEMBERS, SELECT LOCAL BUSINESSES 

OR VIA VENMO @Stanley-Hose-50.             

SUPPORT OUR LOCAL FIRE COMPANY.  



 

SHERMAN CHRISTMAS WEEK 

Follow the Sherman Chamber of Commerce for details of the upcoming Christmas 

events leading up to the Lighted Tractor Parade on December 14th. 

Events include a pet parade, Bingo, pizza with Santa, darts competition,                    

cookie decorating, Christmas trivia, scavenger hunt at the library, horse drawn           

wagon rides, ugly sweater competition, and the Lighted Tractor Parade. 

For more details, follow Sherman Chamber of Commerce,            

Sherman, New York on Facebook. 

 

 Our ACAC Sherman Food Pantry 

was recently awarded a $4,000 Operations      

Support Grant from FeedMore WNY.  

We are so grateful for their support of this 

very important community outreach.  

Thank you to Perry Douglas and Johann 

Munger, and their team of volunteers, for 

all they do for our community and the 

greater Sherman Area!  

 

VILLAGE WATER AND SEWER UTILITY BILLS: 

IF YOU WOULD PREFER TO HAVE YOUR UTILITY BILL 

EMAILED TO YOU, PLEASE SEND A REQUEST FROM 

THE EMAIL ADDRESS YOU WOULD LIKE US TO USE.  

PLEASE SEND YOUR EMAIL REQUEST TO                    

village.sherman@gmail.com 

  

   NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM 

The NY Forward Program is offering (2) $4.5M grants to the 

WNYREDC for downtown revitalization.  The Village of 

Sherman application proposes 11 transformational        

projects on Main St, Park St, and along the parks and trail. 

The nearly fifty people in attendance showed strong      

support of the  projects and the Village’s application.            

Full details coming soon to the website! 

The Village of Sherman would like to thank all those who 

contributed to the NY Forward application, including the 

Chautauqua County Partnership for Economic Growth for 

providing the services of Barton & Loguidice, and the     

creative work of All These Wonders in its presentation! 

The Village of Sherman would like to thank the Sherman 

Historical Society, as curators of our treasured asset, for 

assisting with hosting the open house . 

The Village of Sherman is planning to host an annual                   

September ‘Night at the Museum’ dinning and music             

experience.     Thursday, September 25, 2025, 6pm.                

Watch for information on the website and Facebook. 


